From: Grant Archer, Assistant Service Director
To: City of Bexley, Ohio, Board of Control

Subject: City of Bexley 2024 Street Tree planting

| have completed the analysis of the bids received for the City of Bexley 2024 Street tree Planting Project.
The attached are the two bids that show the lowest and best bid for the work is from Yard Barbers at a
bid price of $80,664.22 for the work described in the bid documents. This appears to be fair and
reasonable.

(1 was un able to get a third bid on this project. There are limited companies that can handle this volume
of trees and to find them locally.)

Yard Barbers have successfully completed our street tree planting for the last several years.
Contingent on the Board of Control’s review and approval | recommend the

contract be awarded to Yard Barbers, for the total amount of $80,664.22

Grant Archer

Assistant Service Director.
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